ARCHDIOCESE OF NEW YORK

451 MADISON AVENUE NEW YORK, N. Y. 10022

OFFICE OF THE VICAR GENERAL

April 6, 1967

Reverend Robert L. Stern, St. Christopher Chapel, 5 East 43rd Street, New York, N. Y. 10017

Dear Father Stern:-

I am writing to advise you that I am transferring you from St. Christopher's Chapel and assigning you to residence at the Church of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, of which the Right Reverend Monsignor Daniel P. Byrne is pastor.

This transfer will be effective on Saturday, April 15th.

To provide you with canonical status, I am appointing you a parochial assistant in the Parish of the Sacred Heart of Jesus.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

John J. Maguire, D. D., V. G. Coadjutor Archbishop of New York

JJM:MW